
    No         :   LTR-1000-198499 
 
    Da          te: 2018/05/13 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

      ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Giving Approval in Regards to Attendance of Mr. V. N. Frantsuzov & Mr. S. V. 

Logvinenko 

 

Dear Sir, 

 In reply to the letter No. 340-01-19/650 dated 10.05.2018, we are writing to inform 

you that after reviewing the resume of the introduced experts, the attendance of  

Mr. V. N. Frantsuzov & Mr. S. V. Logvinenko was approved and agreed upon. Therefore, 

you are kindly requested to issue the necessary instruction for organizing the dispatch of 

the mentioned experts to the BNPP. 

 

 for Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 


